
To whom it may concern: 
Black Mountain Water District has been diligently working on water loss. Attached you will find a 

couple places we have fixed and improved the way the water line has been laid. Also, you will find 
attached for a new listening device that we have requested funding for through the water loss surcharge. 
This new listening will allow Black Mountain to double our efforts in leak detection. As of now we have 
one person doing leak detection the additional listening device will allow Black Mountain to hire another 
person for leak detection.  This will give us the capability of covering twice as much ground in our leak 
detection process. Black Mountain Utility District has a quote coming for flow meters that will be filed ,so 
that we can zone off the system to make the leak detection process more accurate and quicker. As you 
can see in the attached documentation, we have found three places where· we have worked to reduce 
water loss.  During the leak detection process, we have found several more locations where leaks are 
being repaired and fixed in a constant drive to reduce water lose. 

Sincerely 

�� 
Grant Cooper 

Black Mountain Utility District 609 Four Mile Road Baxter KY 40806 
Office# (606)573-1277 Fax# (606)573-1276 
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Includes $292.50 that was collected in January 2024. 












